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Parent/Carer Readers in Reception 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

We are delighted that we are now able to have volunteers come in and listen to our Reception children reading.  

This will be each day at 8.45am and 2.30pm.  The rotas for this are being organised by one parent volunteer from 

each class.  This is a regular commitment so once the rota has been confirmed please do keep to your session as 

this will help teachers plan their day.  If you are unable to make the session you signed up for please let the school 

office know.  

 

Due to current restrictions, the reading will take place in the Early Years garden just outside the classroom.  We 

request that you adhere to the following when coming in to read: 

 

 On arrival at school, sign in on the iPad in the office foyer.   

 If you are doing the 8.45am slot, please drop your child off first and then go to the foyer to sign in.   

 Once you have signed in, make your way to the classroom via the Cherry Tree playground and knock on 

the door.  Please do not enter the building, a member of staff will bring the children out to you.   

 A mask must be worn at all times, except when you are reading with the child.  

 Once the session has finished, you will need to sign out. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you back into school to help children with their reading and hope we can extend 

this to further activities in due course. 

 

Kind regards 

 

  
 

Mr A Lincoln 

Acting Headteacher 
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